Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, April 14, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: New Hope Bible Church, 1730 Vintage Street, Kissimmee, Florida 34746
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: On Thursday, April 14, 2016, the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting a public meeting at New Hope Bible Church. The meeting will begin at 5:30 p.m., will be an open house format and will end at 7:30 p.m. This meeting is being held to receive input from the community regarding the SR 600 (US 17-92) (S. Orange Blossom Trail) proposed roadway improvements. The 2.25 mile proposed corridor lies between Avenue A and CR 535 (Ham Brown Road) in Osceola County.
During the public meeting, participants are encouraged to review the project and ask questions of the staff. Written comments can also be submitted at this meeting or by mail to: Mr. Bill Umlauf, Michael Baker International, 615 Crescent Executive Court, Suite 200, Lake Mary, FL 32746, no later than April 28, 2016. All comments, written and oral, will become part of the project’s official documentation.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Mr. Bill Umlauf, Michael Baker International, 615 Crescent Executive Court, Suite 200, Lake Mary, FL 32746
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Bill Umlauf, Consultant Project Manager, (407)562-4126, wfcumlauf@mbakerintl.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Mr. Bill Umlauf, Michael Baker International, 615 Crescent Executive Court, Suite 200, Lake Mary, FL 32746.
